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Comments: I'm a hunter and fisherman and enjoy both of those activities on GMUG lands. I think that it's

important to consider big game animals and fisheries in the revised plan. These populations are important to both

resident and non-resident hunters and fishermen. These more traditional activities are under pressure now as

mountain biking, fat tire biking in winter (e.g., in the East River Valley), and motorized vehicles are becoming

more popular. Illegal trail construction needs to be monitored and controlled. I hope you will prioritize historical

public lands activities such as hunting, fishing, livestock grazing, and dispersed camping.


